
From:
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Hills Of Gold Wind Farm.
Date: Wednesday, 14 February 2024 12:50:10 PM

Dear Sir,
My cattle property joins the Lindsay Gap Road which is the supposed route to this proposed Hills of Gold wind
farm. This road is the main travel way for Nundle and adjoining family properties when traveling to Nundle,
Tamworth, Quirindi or any destination north or south.
I object to this project and definitely to the use of the Lindsay Gap road which is not suitable for such a massive
project.
Yours Sincerely,
Andrew Hill.

Nundle. 2340, NSW.

Sent from my iPhone




